
To sir/madam 

I am a concerned investor regarding revisions made to rule 27B of 

the Securities act of 1933. I fear that giving any party exceptions will 

not help provide Liquidity, help manage issues or help investors in 

general. 

For the markets to work at its fairest and most effective all parties 

that use the market need assess to the same information and for all 

to comply with the exact same rules. 

I believe these revised rules need to be removed for the benefit of 

both the economy and investors, as they are detrimental to fairer 

markets and will negatively impact the market as a whole. 

Yours sincerely  

 

David  


